Jay Brandon

709 West 9" Street

Quanah, TX 79252
Jay.Brandon674(@gmail.com &

December 15, 2017

To Whom [t May Concern:

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from my position as an Agriculture
Seience instructor on December 31, 2017, at Quanah Independent School District. I have enjoyed
my employment at QISD and appreciate the opportunities [ have had. While the decision to leave
is not easy. [ have carefully considered and made my decision to resign. An opportunity has
evolved, and I feel that it is in the best interest for my wife and [. [ have learned so much and
hope that the students of Quanah High School have developed an advanced understanding and
excitement for the Agriculture industry and topics through my teaching and time here. I have
enjoyed working with each individual employee of the district, and [ am excited to see the
district progress in upcoming years. The faculty [ have been blessed to work with will hold a
special place in my heart: I will miss seeing their faces each day.

As most people know, [ have a strong passion for farming and ranching; it is an important part of
our society and is relied on by everyone. I have accepted a job with Crop Production Services as
a crop agronomist/consultant which will put me closer to the farming industry and allow me the
opportunity to proactively develop and help with farm and ranch improvements, production, and
profitability while ultimately feeding the world. I will be working in and around the Quanah

area. [ will continually show my support and would like to offer help with anything if needed. I
can honestly say I have enjoyed my near six years of teaching at Quanah; it has taught me a lot
and has helped: 'deﬁne me as a person. Thank you for the opportunities our time has provided me.
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Sincerely,

Jay Brandon






